
  

Greetings to each of you in the precious name of our 

Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ! I pray this letter finds you 

well and in good spirits. 

 As we continue to walk this journey of faith together, I   wanted to 

take a moment to reflect on the many blessings we’ve received as a community 

and to encourage each of you in the weeks ahead. God has been so faithful, and 

we are truly grateful for His presence in our lives and in our church. It’s a joy to 

witness the ways He is working among us.  

As we move forward in the coming days, I encourage all of you to stay connect-

ed with one another, both in prayer and fellowship. Whether you are able to at-

tend services in person or worship from home, know that the body of Christ is 

not bound by walls. We are united through His love and grace, and we are called 

to support one another in both the joyous and challenging moments of life.  

I also want to invite you to spaghetti dinner Thursdays and Bible class on Sun-

day morning. These moments provide us with the chance to deepen our faith and 

strengthen the bonds within our community. Please consider being involved, 

whether through prayer, participation, or by sharing your gifts with others.  

Lastly, I ask that you continue to keep our church, our leaders, and our communi-

ty in your prayers. We are navigating through a time of change and growth, and 

we trust that God will lead us in His perfect will. May we all remain steadfast in 

His love and continue to serve Him with all our hearts.  

Thank you for your unwavering faith, support, and dedication to the work God 

has called us to do. May His peace and joy fill your hearts as we continue to 

serve Him together.  

 

    In Christ's love,  

       Pastor Tyrek  


